
 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

After May half term as part of PSHCE lessons, Year 7 pupils will be receiving their 

Relationships and Sex education lessons.  

 

They will be focusing on the key areas below.  

 

 Understanding what makes a healthy relationship.  

 To recognise and understand changes in feelings, including sexual attraction. 

 To understand the nature and importance of marriage, civil partnerships and 

other stable, long-term relationships for family life and bringing up children. 

 To know about parenthood and the consequences of teenage pregnancy.  

 They will also cover contraception, and how this acts as protection in relation to 

pregnancy and some STIs.  

 

We find that these sessions are further enhanced when parents follow them up at home.  

 

Parents have a statutory right to withdraw their child from these lessons. Please indicate 

on the slip below if you would like to withdraw your child from these lessons. 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact me 

achauhan@bestacademies.org.uk  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss A Chauhan 

Teacher of PSHCE 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

To Miss Chauhan - Etonbury Academy, PSHCE Lessons  

 

I would like to withdraw my child…………………………………………………………… in …..…. from the 

sex and relationship lessons. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………….. 

Parent/Carer 
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